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Broken Arrow Municipal Authority
Meeting of: 03-05-2019

Title:
Presentation by the General Services Director in regards to the initial Recycling Pilot
Project survey results

Background:
On December 5, 2017, the Broken Arrow Municipal Authority (BAMA) approved the Citizens Recycling
Committee recommendation to conduct two concurrent recycling pilot programs encompassing approximately
500 customers each. One pilot project area will receive a recycling cart, while the other will have both refuse
and recycling carts.  The pilot projects began January 24, 2019.

Lee Zirk, General Services Director will provide an update to the Authority on the initial Recycling Pilot
Project Survey results.

Cost: None

Funding Source: N/A

Requested By: Lee Zirk, General Services Director

Approved By: Michael L. Spurgeon, City Manager

Attachments: Survey, GBB Broken Arrow Waste and Recycling Study
Recommendation:
No action necessary.
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